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PMB p 255.    Psalter: Week 2 

 
 

SATURDAY   18th April  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

No Mass today 

SUNDAY   19th April 

10.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

MONDAY  20th April: Easter Feria 

09.30 Mass Joan Clancy + 

TUESDAY  21st April: Easter Feria 

 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

WEDNESDAY 22nd April: Easter Feria 

 09.30 Mass Howard Fears + 

THURSDAY   23rd April:  

 St George, Patron of England 

 09.30 Mass  Covid-19 sufferers & carers 

FRIDAY   24th April: Easter Feria 

 09.30 Mass Fr George Grace + 

SATURDAY   25th April: 

 St Mark, Evangelist 

 09.30 Mass John Garrett  + 

 

PARISH MASSES are now all live streamed each 

day through our website, www.stmichaelrc.org  

and follow the link, or you can search YouTube for 

St Michael’s Parish Huntingdon and find us.  

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: No Mass 

Huntingdon:   

Standing Orders £300.00 

Total   £370.00 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Many of you have signed new standing orders for 

our parish, this is very much appreciated, thank 

you so much for your continuing support. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Lily Donald, 

Bridget Gaynor, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and Patricia 

Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his healing 

hand to them. 

 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Mary Kimber, Phyllis Wareham, Alan 

Taylor, Patrick Savage, Janice Brown, Jan 

Wiktorowicz, Gerald McGovern, Mary Hehir, Fr 

George Grace, Alfred Coleman and Philip Devlin. 

May they rest in peace. 

 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season of 

Easter please pray for the following intentions: new 

members of the Church; vocations to the 

priesthood and the religious life; human work: the 

right use of the media and the universal Church. 

 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us they are in-patients. Thank you. 

 

CONTACT FR PHILIP: Please don’t hesitate to 

contact me for a chat or for any help you might 

need, I am more likely to be at home during this 

time and I am here for you all. Please leave a 

message if I am out, I will probably be in the 

garden, I will call you back. 

 

MANY THANKS to some of you who have sent 

or paid by transfer, gift towards the Easter 

collection, your personal gift to me. These gifts are 

very much appreciated, thank you. 
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PARISH CONTRIBUTIONS during this time of 

suspension of services we are very grateful to those 

of you who have a standing order for our parish, 

this is very much appreciated. If you could think of 

starting a standing order or making a one off 

donation to our parish sometimes that would be a 

great help: our account is St Michael’s RC Parish 

Account; sort code 60 – 11 – 30 and the account 

number is 04803493, please use your family name 

as the reference. If you are able to make a one-off 

donation, please also send a short email so that I 

can acknowledge your support. Thank you. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: at the moment 

Church cleaners are prevented from cleaning, so 

please do not come to the Church. Many thanks. 

DIOCESAN NEWS: you may have found already 

that the news from around the Diocese, usually in 

the monthly free newspaper, is also available on 

line on the Diocesan website, www.rcdea.org.uk it 

helps to keep you in touch with the Church. There 

is also a list of Churches in our Diocese who are 

live streaming Mass regularly. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION all classes are 

cancelled for the time being. After Easter holidays, 

please keep working through “I Belong”, you 

should be working on chapter 10, “The Body of 

Christ” and then reviewing previous chapters. 

CATECHISM FOR THE YOUNGER 

CHILDREN, cancelled until further notice. 

CREATION, GOD THE PLANET AND US 

Thursday afternoons course, 23rd April–7th May. 

Course leader: Dr Férdia Stone-Davis. To apply, 

please contact our administrator, by email 

(mbitadm@hermes.cam.ac.uk) or by phone (01223 

741039). £160 for the course. The course will be 

via Zoom, the link for the course and course 

materials will be sent to participants following 

registration and payment.  Please register by 21st 

April. This course aims to speak to growing 

concerns about the environment and our impact on 

it. It will encourage theological reflection on our 

relationship with the planet and other animals by 

meditating on the belief that God created the world. 

In doing so, the course will explore how our 

thought and practice might be transformed. The 

course will draw on approaches within ecotheology 

environmental theology, intersectional theology, & 

animal/creaturely theology. Usually our Thursday 

afternoon courses are a 'women only' space, 

however, in the current situation we are opening 

this course up to everyone. 

CHILDRENS’ SPIRITUALITY: a study day led 

by Sue Price. 25th April 10.30 - 3.00 Cost: 

£15.Please email mbitadm@hermes.cam.ac.uk to 

register by 23rd April. Upon registration and 

payment, details for joining the zoom meeting and 

course materials will be sent out.  Join the CCRS 

students for this interesting study day considering 

different aspects of children's spirituality.   

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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